
Principal’s Message

I am honoured and pleased to be part of the Hay Lakes School Community. It is

my pleasure to welcome the students, staff, and community members to Hay

Lakes School. I am extremely grateful for the opportunity to join such a wonderful

community. Although COVID has impacted our day-to-day lives, I would like to

welcome students and community members to our school. Whether you visit Hay

Lakes School virtually or in person, I would like to welcome you.

I encourage our parents to become involved in school life at Hay Lakes. The

school council will always accept the support of our community members. Our

council meets monthly on the third Monday of each month from 6:30 - 7:30pm.

Even if you cannot join our meetings, there are many ways to help shape our

school community. Our meetings will be held virtually for the foreseeable future.

You can find the meeting links on our calendar.

I wish all our students, staff, families, and community members the very best in the

2021/2022 school year.

Go Tigers!

Yours in Education,

William Klassen BEd., MEd.

Principal - Hay Lakes School

(780) 878-3368, Ext. 1406

ᐊᒥᐢᑿᒌᐚᐢᑲᐦᐃᑲᐣ, Amiskwacîwâskahikan,

Treaty 6 Territory

~Stronger Together~

At Hay Lakes School the home, the school and the community work collaboratively to support and
encourage student success.

https://www.treatysix.org/



